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Dear families and friends, 
 

Welcome back to our Year 6 from Narrabeen   
We are hearing wonderful feedback about the Year 6 excursion to Narrabeen. Highlights of the trip  
included a Sydney Harbour Bridge walk, team challenges, kayaking, climbing and completing the high 
rope, night time activities and a hike up to the lighthouse. Special thanks to Mrs Flanagan and  
Mrs Hughes for caring and supervising the Year 6 children round the clock! Thank you to Mrs Heidi Luff 
for assisting in booking, liaising and finalising the excursion itinerary and to all parents who assisted with 
transport to and from the train station. The Year 6 students are to be  
congratulated for their exemplary behaviour while on camp. The Narrabeen 
facilitators and teachers made special mention of the quality  
students that St Patrickôs send to their facility each year. Well done. 
 
Fatherôs Day Breakfast - NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 
This Friday morning we will be holding a Fatherôs Day breakfast at school 
commencing at 7:30am. Bacon and Egg burgers and coffee will be available. 
All fathers, carers and grandfathers most welcome to come and share in the 
fellowship of caring for children. We will send home an invitation today for 
RSVPôs. Our cooking club have been baking cinnamon muffins today for the 
breakfast. 

Fatherõs Day Blessing 
We give our thanks, Creator God, for the fathers in our lives. This Father's 
Day we remember the many sacrifices fathers make for their children and families, and the ways--both big 
and small--they lift children to achieve dreams thought beyond reach. So too, we remember all those who 
have helped fill the void when fathers pass early or are absent. Grand-fathers and uncles, brothers and 
cousins, teachers, pastors and coaches and the women of our families. For those who are fathers, we ask 
for wisdom and humility in the face of the task of parenting. Give them the strength to do well by their  
children and by You. In Your Holy name, O God, we pray. Amen. 
 
Gumnut Visit 
Tomorrow, twenty children from Gumnut will be visiting our school to share time with our kindergarten  
students. Mrs Carberry has lots of fun activities organised including a Teddy Bearôs Picnic.  Thank you to 
the wonderful Gumnut teachers for bringing the children to St Patrickôs. 
 
Archdiocesan Schools Survey 
The annual surveys of Staff, Parents and Students in all schools across the Archdiocese will be conducted 
this term. The survey period will open on the 21

st
 of August and conclude on the 1

st
 September. All  

parents at St Patrickôs will receive an emailed link to the survey. Please check that the email is not  
sitting in your Junk Folder. I really encourage you to complete the School Satisfaction Surveys as 
they are designed to gather feedback from parents, staff and students about our school and will be used 
to inform school improvement. We need your feedback to strategically and systematically move  
St Patrickôs forward to improve student learning outcomes and be the best we can be. Please respond to 
the survey which will guide our strategic school improvement plans. 
 
 
Have a great week, 



 

 

Year 6 Camp -  Favourite activity or moment 

 

Harriet- My favourite activity was abseiling. The hardest part of abseiling was when you have to lean 
over the edge of the wall to start. My favourite moment was when we went stand up paddle boarding. We 
were all trying to stand up and push each other of the boards.  
 

Peter- The best moment for me on the Year 6 camp was the abseiling. The best part was when you 
jumped out off the wall because it felt like you were flying. 
 

Brianna- My favourite activities at the Year 6 camp were abseiling and the rope course. I also liked the 
archery and rock climbing. In all of the activities you had to balance and use your strength. It was fun. 
 

Brylee- My favourite activities at the Year 6 camp were the ropes course and rock climbing. The ropes 
course because you had to walk, concentrate and balance all at the same time. When we were rock 
climbing, you had to work as a team and I liked going down and pushing off the wall.  
 

Ruby W- My favourite activities were the rock climbing and the kayaking because they were both fun  
and challenging at the same time. They both also involved working together.  
 

Jack- My favourite activity was the high ropes. The high ropes was fun, there were a lot of different  
activities that would challenge you and at the end the flying fox was fun. The archery was good because 
we were in teams and it was really competitive. 
 

Ruby B- My favourite activities on the Year 6 camp were archery, kayaking and the rope course. The 
rope course had hard parts to get past, the archery I loved because I got a middle shot in the yellow and 
when we went kayaking, we had to get through sticks and logs with your partner. 

 

Mychaela- My favourite activities were the ropes course and rock climbing. They werenôt too hard but 
they had a sort of challenge that made them fun. 
 

Fletcher- My favourite activity was the abseiling. It was really fun and it was a challenge for me. The 
kayaking and stand up paddle boarding even though the water was freezing it was good fun. The food 
was really good and the camp is huge. 
 

Lilly- My favourite activities at the Yr 6 camp were archery, rope course and rock climbing. My favourite 
part of rock climbing was abseiling down the rock wall. The ropes course was my favourite because  
every time you finish an obstacle there was another one that was even harder. The archery was our last 
activity for the week. I loved shooting the arrows and then going to retrieve them. Overall Yr 6 camp was 
awesome.            
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REC News 

Liturgy Years 3 and 4 
On Friday Years 3 and 4 led the school in Liturgy. I was not there due to returning from Year 6 camp. 
When I returned to school, the children were all excited and talking about the liturgy and the story of  
Zacchaeus.  

 

Holy Communion. 
The Holy Communion program has commenced at St Patrickôs Primary School. 
Our next session is this Tuesday 29th August (3:30-4:30pm). 
The preparation- RETREAT day is Friday 8

th
 September, 9 am- 3:15pm. 

First Holy Communion is Saturday 9
th
 September, at 6pm.  

 

Dates to mark on your calendar: 
 
01/09- Liturgy led by Years 1 and 2 (FRIDAY 12pm). 

08/09- Mass led by SRC (FRIDAY 12pm). 
15/09- Liturgy led by Kinder (FRIDAY 12.30pm). 
22/09- End of term Mass led by Staff (FRIDAY 12pm). 

  

Thoughts/ Questions / Reflection for the week: 
Please keep in your prayers, the children who are preparing for their First Holy Communion.  

 

Sacred heart of Jesus ever present in our lives, 

Hear our prayer as the children prepare to receive First Holy Communion. 

Grant them, Our Lord Loving Grace.  

Help them to still their hearts with mindful prayer as they prepare to receive 

at the Table of Our Lord,  

The Body and Blood of Jesus Christ.  

Amen 

 
God Bless, 
Mrs Flanagan 
REC  
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Class Merit Award Recipients  
Week 6 of Term 3 
 

Kindergarten -  Abigail Bock - working consistently to  
produce work of a high standard. 
Year 1/2 -  Charlie Hindmarsh - making great connections in 
number patterns in Mathematics. 
Year 3/4 - Juliet Pearce - creating & continuing clever  
number patterns in Maths. 
Year 5/6 - Year 6 Camp 

Wildcat Award Recipients  
Week 6 of Term 3 

Responsible  Brody Bourne, Finlay 
Bock, Josie Quine, James Reardon, 
Hugh Ryan & Rylee Flanagan. 
Respectful  Flynn Garraway 
Safe   

Happy birthday to the following people who celebrate their birthdays 
this week. 
Sam Braun celebrates this Friday, 1 September. 

Our very best wishes to you on your special day. 

NRL League Tag Finals 

Congratulations to Lilly Bartlett, Abbey Flanagan and 

Addison Fairall on their League Tag grand final win in 

Young on Saturday. The girls were champions over  

Harden/Boorowa with a final winning score of 34 - 4. 

Welcome to another Crazy Camel event! 
Hereôs your opportunity to tick some of your shopping boxes and support your school at the same 
time. The items available make great Christmas presents and are perfect to add to your ógift 
drawerô for a special occasion throughout the year. They are affordable, light to post and a great 
gift for someone who has everything. 
 

Last week the eldest in the family received their packs.  Today we will send home a 
pack with all of the remaining children. Please ensure that you have just one order per 
student to make it easy for collation.  
 

Orders and artwork need to be returned to the school office by  Wednesday, 20 September. 
Please see details for using photographs. Payment is to be made with your order. The school  
accepts cheque, credit card or cash.  
 

Enjoy helping your child create that special gift for someone in your life. 


